
From: Nathanya Field 
Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 12:06 PM 
To: Sonya Watson  
Subject: Invitation to Blyth Festival Municipal Night 
 
Hello Sonya,  
  
I hope this email finds you well! 
My name is Nathanya and I am the Box Office Manager at the Blyth Festival Theatre.  
Every year, the Blyth Festival hosts an event that we call "Municipal Night". 
We invite representatives from our local municipalities to attend a reception and 
performance at the Festival.  
In 2024, our 50th Anniversary Season, we're thrilled to be expanding our reach beyond our 
closest neighbours.  
  
We would be delighted to welcome a representative from your council to join us at this 
year's Municipal Night.  
Attached is the invitation to the event. We have two (2) complimentary tickets available for 
each Municipality.  If more than two folks from your office would like to attend, 
additional tickets can be purchased at a discounted rate.  
  
There will be a pre-show reception at 6:30pm for all of the attending governance 
representatives and the performance will begin at 8:00pm. 
  
If someone is able to join us, please contact me in the box office at 519-523-9300 or by 
email nfield@blythfestival.com by May 31, 2024. 
  
 
All the best from Blyth, 
Nathanya 
Nathanya Field (she/her)  
Box Office Manager & Volunteer Coordinator 
Blyth Festival 
P: (519) 523.9300 x 206 
T: 1.877.862.5984 
blythfestival.com 
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